
 
Sent: 16/02/2017 2:43:42 PM 
Subject: Attention: Andreas Sletting Olsen - Planning Proposal for 6 Jacksons Road and 10 to 12 Boondah Road, Warriewood  Hi Andreas,  Further to our phone discussions today and yesterday, OEH wishes to clarify that it’s submission dated 13/2/17 was based on the PP document on the Northern Beaches website, and we have not reviewed the supporting documents and studies which were available on the Pittwater website.  OEH won’t be able to review the further information by Monday 20/2, however please let me know if there is any change to the deadline.  Kind regards, Dana   Dana Alderson Planning Team Regional Operations Group Office of Environment and Heritage T: 02 8837 6304 F: 02 9995 6900 W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au  Please note my work days are Mon-Thurs  
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